
                                                                                                                                

                                                                                                                                

Sub: Maths in Everday Life for UKG Students 

We have commenced, Maths in everyday life, an activity 

for upper KG students on 15th November, 2015 and will 

continue up to 22nd November, 2015. 

 

On the concluding day, 22nd November, 2015, there will 

be a ‘Food Stall’, wherein they will practice using 
Money.  

 

For this purpose, may we request you to send  

Dhs. 5/-(Note) with your child for purchasing the desired 

snack from the stall. 

 

We request your cooperation in this regard. 

 
Thank You.       

 

Vasanthi S. 
            

Supervisor 

 
                                                                                                   


